TSAS Newsletter ..

October was an extraordinary month! From  WELCOME MS. BRINTON!

new teachers to Fall Festival, Halloween,
the PSAT and everything in between, TSAS
students, faculty, and families worked
together towards a great month of learning!

FALL FESTIVAL!

The junior class executive council
put on a sensational fall festival
complete with faux boxing, a DJ,
S'mores, face painting, a marriage
booth, crepes, a chili cookoff, a
salsa making contest, and more!

TSAS welcomed a new faculty
member this month! Ms. Emily
Brinton (right) has joined the TSAS
faculty to support Middle School
students and teachers. Ms. Brinton
has 8 years of experience teaching
and TSAS is so happy to have her
with us now! Welcome to TSAS!

Corey Foster (above right) placed at the regional
Cross Country meet in Enid which qualified him for the
STATE Cross Country meet. As always, the last day of
the month was Halloween, and dozens of TSAS
students went all out on sensational costume designs




